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Planning is underway for a new Lidl supermarket in
Männedorf. In the context of the project, we examined the
potential for promoting biodiversity on the development site
and also proposed appropriate measures. We documented our
findings and compiled them in a short report.

Our services

—  Surveying the existing biodiversity (flora, fauna and habitats)
at the development site based on plans and an on-site
inspection

—  Drafting proposals for measures to promote biodiversity as
part of the construction project

—  Documenting the results in a short report
—  Maintaining contact and coordination with the architectural

firm in charge
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